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SIOUXLAND SAMPLERS 

QUILT GUILD


President’s Message

           

Hello everyone and welcome to September! Cooler nights,  
kids back in school,  and canning season in full swing!!!
I wake up every morning when the school bus turns the 
corner in front of my house.  That downshift means get up 
and get to it!
I am doing a bare minimum of canning this year... some 
beef from the freezer, and maybe a small batch of 
tomatoes. 
But the quilting.... ah..... the quilting.  I am cutting projects 
out and kitting for retreats,  finishing projects that have been 
hanging around because i was bored with them or it was 
too hot.  NOT BUYING but using my stash because I  have 
a SABLE of fabric in my house... and I have discovered a 
few WOMBATs that I will be dealing with too!

See you soon!! Unless I get lost on a FART!!!
🤣 🤣 🤣

Your brave prez
Michele 
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The creator and owner of Frond Design Studios, from the Cedar 
Rapids' area, will join us on September 12th.  Stephanie 
Brandenberg began her business by transferring her art into fabric.  
"...ideas become art and the art becomes fabric...you take that fabric 
and make your own art."  If you've heard of her, you know just how 
beautiful her fabrics are.  Heart and Hand Dry Goods Company has a 
sample project hanging in the shop.  Stop by and have a look.  
Stephanie will present a trunk show and have some things for sale.  
For a little more information, here is the link to her website:  https://
fronddesignstudios.com
For October, we have asked one of our members to present an 
informative program.  Pam Clark entered a quilt in the latest quilt 
show titled, "My Backyard."  She participated in a class by Ricky Tims 
called GRIDIFIED ART QUILTS.  Participants were taught to design 
their own creation using focus blocks surrounded by patchwork 
blocks.  Here is a picture of her art quilt to give you an idea of the 
possibilities for this method. 

https://fronddesignstudios.com/
https://fronddesignstudios.com/
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FYI:   Do you all know Villa Rosa Designs?  They create and sell the little 
pattern cards for $2.00.  Some of us have quite a few.  That means that we 
forget what we already have and sometimes buy duplicates.  Well, Villa 
Rosa Designs has an easy fix for that problem.  You can keep track of your 
pattern cards on a list of all their pattern cards.  Simply install their app on 
your phone and create your lists of 'have' and 'want'.  Search for Villa Rosa 
Designs on Apple or Android.

See you all on Monday, September 12th.  Have a good Labor Day 
Holiday.  We hope you took advantage of Art Splash this year.
Christine & Luanna
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August Birthdays

9/8 - Michelle Matney
9/16 - Paula Kohn
9/23 - Kristy Lynn
9/24 - Lynn Morgan

Recurring Monthly


Guild meeting second Monday of the month
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month

Hand sewers and Appliquers meet 4th 
Thursday

Board Members


President - Michele Hayden
Co-Vice President - Christine 
Gengler & Luanna Gruber
Treasurer - Dianne Schlotman
Secretary - Teri Mevius
Membership - Rhonda Weber
Newsletter - Julie Boyd
Quiltshow Chair - Tammy Kratky
Webmaster Chair - Julie Boyd
Sunshine Quilts Chair - Alyce King
Greeting Card Chair - Mary Pointer

Upcoming Events 


October 21-23 Carol Joy Holling retreat

Monthly Mini For 2022


September - Michelle Matney

October - Michele Hayden

November - Sherry Book

December - Joan Mansfield
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Sunshine Quilts

Requesting Sunshine Quilts be at least 44 X 50 inches for size and can be 
larger if you choose.

Please include your name on a piece of paper and attach to or place inside 
the bag when turning in a sunshine Quilt to be donated.  If you used your 
own batting please let me know.

If needing a piece of batting please contact me with the size piece you 
would like by emailing me @ pwsptakkng@gmail.com or calling 
1-712-898-2477 and leaving me a message.  Your batting can be picked up @ 
the next guild meeting.

Thank You
Alyce King

mailto:pwsptakkng@gmail.com
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August Meeting Minutes
 August 14, 2022
Michelle opened the meting 
Guests:  Zelma Abbott, Lela Heinemow, Mary Crawford, Julie Crawford,, Becky Zimmerman

Minutes accept
Monthly Mini - Lynn Morgan won by Luanna Gruber
Need new monthly minis - Oct Michelle Hayden

Dec - Joan Mansfield
Newsletter - accepted as good
Girls Inc - Joann Sadler - Sept 6th  6:00 - 7:00

Sunshine quilts - waiting for calls back nothing currently

Quilt Show - Tammy - Aug 19th and 20th
Contract signed with South Sioux
Board assigned
Need advertising & Demo Boards & tickets

Vicky - sweatshop did 37 quilt tops

Luanna - Reservation for Oct 21-23 Carol Joy Hollings
Discontinue quilt for outgoing Prez & V.P.
Bring stuff for shower of gifts

Will have goodies @ Christmas instead of potluck

National Quilt Day - March 18, 2023 - Christine and Luanna
Willa - Quilt Museum in Missouri Star visited
LaTomah - Festival of Trees - ornaments by November 14

Teri, Lois Pirozek, Nancy Mueko - committee
Theme - Woodland Winter Wonderland - critters, natural materials, buffalo check

Show & Tell
Meeting adjourned
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